They Think it's all Over...

...it is now! SATs week that is! A huge well done to all of our Year 6 children who have worked so hard this year in preparation for their SATs. We are super proud of all of you, we know you did your absolute best. Next stop PGL!



From SATs to Science!

Y6 have continued their science topic about the circulatory system by finding out what is in our blood! They created their own model of blood by starting with salted yellow water for plasma, before adding red-dyed cereal hoops to represent red blood cells, mini-marshmallows for white blood cells and puffed rice for platelets. It was a fun, memorable lesson and much needed after all their hard work this week during their SATs!



Dates for the diary

- 21st May—Year 3
 Egyptian Day
- 22nd May—Gold Award Worship 2.30pm
- 23rd May— Sports
 Day (weather permitting)
- 24th May—INSET DAY SCHOOL CLOSED
- 27th—31st May HALF TERM HOLIDAY— SCHOOL CLOSED
- 3rd June—Year 4
 Maths Timestables
 Check week
- 6th June Reception trip to Bedfont Lakes
- 6th June Spelthorne Music Festival
- 7th June—Non uniform day for PTA bottle tombola
- 9th—12th June Year 6 PGL Residential Trip



Yes Sir or Madam!

YEAR 5 students embraced the Victorian era today as part of their learning about this period. In the Victorian age school children were expected to address their teacher as Sir or Madam and stand up if another teacher entered the room. They had paper registers and used slates for writing. Back in the Victorian era, girls learned needlework and boys learned technical drawing. Talking and fidgeting were punished and good attendance was rewarded. The children looked amazing in their Victorian costumes and had a great day experiencing the past!



Cheerleading Winners!

A huge congratulations to Connie and Scarlett from Year 5 who travelled to Amsterdam to take part in a cheerleading competition. Competing against other children from all over Europe they managed a silver and a bronze medal for performing some very difficult routines. Well done girls!



Birdwatching with Reception

AN amazing experience for Reception children this week when Alan from First Class Falconry bought his amazing collection of birds of prey to visit them.



AS you are aware our target for attendance is 96 %. As we approach the end of the school year we will be recognising the children who have reached this target during worship.



